Mítch Wolfe MD 1110 W. Omega St. Henrietta, TX 76365

10/21/15

Dear Mr. Huskey,

I will be resigning my position as Medical Director of Clay County EMS, Clay County FRO, and Lake Arrowhead FRO effective December 1, 2015. I am concerned about EMS personnel working 48 hour shifts, and the potential patient safety issues. I also find our declining numbers of EMS personnel alarming, and since we are asking our EMS staff to also function in the capacity of unit clerks, I see the potential of hiring more paramedics as unlikely. I have brought this to your attention numerous times, and evidently my medical experience and insight into this matter appear to be irrelevant.

Cordially,

Mítch Wolfe MD

cc: Judge Liggett, David Kollman, and Mike Hall